
 

 

 

 
 

 

EASTER CLOSING: 
The Tennis Shop will be closed on 
Easter Sunday, April 20th.   The 
courts will be first come/first serve 
and no lights will be available.    
 

 

Ladies Tennis: 

No clinics on Monday, April 14th 

Ladies summer camp information 
will come out mid-April for sign-up.   

Emails will be sent with details. 

  

Dos de Mayo Tennis Social 

Friday, May 2nd 6:00-9:00 p.m. 

Come out and enjoy some round robin 

tennis, snacks and drinks!  Sorry adults 

only! 

 

 
 
 

Palencia Tennis Center 
904-825-4012 

palenciatennis@marshallcreekcdd.com 
Tom Salmon-Director of Tennis 

tom.salmon@marshallcreekcdd.com 
Galina Boles-Head Pro 

galina.boles@marshallcreekcdd.com 
Jana McDanald-Tennis Pro 
janatennispro@gmail.com 

Myron Grunberg-Tennis Pro 
Myron49@aol.com 

No youth classes on 
Thursday, 4/10.

 
Parent/Youth Round Robin: 

Saturday, 4/26 

12:00-2:00 p.m. 

$25/team 

Come out for a fun afternoon of 
tennis with your child! Let them 
show you what they’ve learned 

and have some fun too! Your 
child must be able to serve and 

keep score in order to 
participate.  Sign up in the office! 

 

Youth Pizza Tournament 

Friday, 4/18 

11:00 am-1:00 pm 

$10/player 

Sign up in the tennis office! 

 

Summer youth class schedules 
will come out mid-April for sign-

up.   Emails will be sent with 
details. 

 

. 

 

 

13th Annual  

Camp Boggy Creek 

Tennis Tournament 

for Charity 

Apr 10,11,12 &13 

Courts will be closed to 

resident play from 1:00 p.m,  

Friday, April 11th through 

Sunday, April 13th.  Courts 

might re-open for evening play 

on Sunday.   Please call the 

Tennis Center for updates. 

Raffle* and Pro Exhibition 

Event: 

Friday, April 11th 

5:30-9:00 p.m. 

Pro Exhibition at 6:00! 

A Food Truck will be available 

Friday night! 

*Raffle event will be staffed by 

volunteers only and all the monies 

collected will go directly to Camp 

Boggy Creek.  

 

We need youth volunteers for the 

Camp Boggy Creek Tournament on 

April 10th, 11th, 12th and 13th.    

Shifts are available for all days. 

Please contact Barbara Colton at 

coltonbarbara@gmail.com if you are 

interested. 
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